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New Heights: We Keep Soaring to New Heights, Indeed

As we close the 20242025 academic year, I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude to Dr. Nichole
Jones and the entire New Heights team for another year of excellence, dedication, and impact. Dr.
Jones, your leadership and commitment to equitable education and high-standard teaching
continue to inspire all of us working to transform urban education. Thank you for guiding New
Heights with vision, compassion, and excellence.

First and foremost, congratulations to all of our students on their successful academic achievements.
A special salute goes to our newly graduated seniors, who are heading off to college, many with an
associate degree and a remarkable number of college credits, thanks to the power and promise of the
New Heights Early College model and its mantra: Prepare All Students for College. Your hard work,
resilience, and determination have paid off, and you've made your families and our entire
community incredibly proud.

To our incredible educators, staff, and leadership—thank you for your unwavering commitment to
the growth and success of our students. Your efforts, both inside and outside the classroom, continue
to shape futures, build confidence, and nurture lifelong learners.

I'would also like to thank our parents and families for their ongoing support and partnership. Your
support, involvement, and trust are the foundation of everything we do. It is through this shared
commitment that we're able to build a school community where students can thrive and dream big.

Wishing everyone a restful and joyful summer. We look forward to what lies ahead!

Omari Walker

Let me begin by congratulating our incredible scholars on their successful completion of another year of learning and growth.
You've done an outstanding job. You have outdone yourselves this year, pushing boundaries, overcoming new challenges, and achieving remarkable
growth. Every single one of you has a reason to be proud, and your dedication lights up our halls.

To our phenomenal teachers and staff: YOU ARE AMAZING! Your unwavering commitment to nurturing young minds and preparing every student for
college is nothing short of heroic. Your passion in every lesson and every interaction did not go unnoticed, and it truly makes all the difference. We hope
you have a wonderful summer, filled with relaxation, joy, and unforgettable moments with your loved ones, wherever your adventures take you!

To our dedicated parents and guardians: We see you, and we appreciate you! Your partnership is the cornerstone of our success. Thank you for entrusting
us with your children's academic journey and for working alongside us to ensure they receive an equitable education in a well-deserved, welcoming, and
inclusive environment. Your support empowers us all!

This academic year was a testament to our collective resilience and spirit. Despite any challenges, we braved them together, making it our most
successful year yet! We're already buzzing with excitement to welcome you all back on September 3, 2025, for another year of growth, discovery, and
soaring to even greater heights!

Dr. Nichole Jones
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Community Ncws

New Heights in the News: WBZ-CBS News Reports on New Heights Class 0f 2025
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New Heights Charter School of Brockton Celebrates Historic Class of 2025 Graduation

New Heights Charter School of Brockton proudly announces the graduation of its Class of 2025, a remarkable group of 106 seniors who have not
only met but exceeded academic expectations, setting a new standard for excellence in early college education. The graduation ceremony is
scheduled for June 5, 2025, at 6:00 p.m., at Bridgewater State University's Rondileau Student Union Auditorium.

@CBSNEWS

BOSTON

MILFORD

This year, every senior will walk across the stage with a high school diploma in hand. All 106 students have successfully earned 15 or more
college credits, a testament to their hard work and the school’s commitment to providing rigorous, college-preparatory opportunities.
Among these high-achieving seniors:
e 64 students will graduate with an associate’s degree, having completed the equivalent of two years of college coursework while still in high
school.

e 11 students are graduating with over 70 college credits, placing them well on their way toward a bachelor’s degree.

New Heights 8" Grade Step Up Ceremony

A HUGE shout-out to our incredible
rising 9th graders!
We want to congratulate our outstanding
rising 9th graders! Your journey to high
school has been marked by incredible
hard work, unwavering determination,
and an inspiring thirst for academic
excellence. Every step you've taken this
year has showcased your readiness for
this exciting new chapter. We absolutely
cannot wait to see your continued
growth, success, and all the amazing
things you'll accomplish in 9th grade and
beyond!
And of course, this success wouldn't be
possible without our amazing parents!
Thank you for your incredible support,
guidance, and dedication to our students
_ throughout the year. Your partnership is
truly invaluable. Finally, a special THANK
® YOU to our dedicated teachers and staff!
Your tireless commitment to our mission
§ of preparing all students for college is

" truly remarkable and deeply appreciated.
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Student Spotlight: Celebrating Alumni Achievements
Today, we take time to highlight the impressive journeys of two NHCSB alumni, Deborah Ashiedu and Georlinda Jean,

who are currently pursuing their higher education and career aspirations.

Deborah Ashiedu: A Journey of Resilience and Research

Deborah Ashiedu, a proud 2021 graduate of NHCSB, recently earned her Bachelor
of Science in Biology from Bridgewater State University in 2025. Driven by a
profound curiosity about disease and a commitment to advancing healthcare
through research, Deborah is now pursuing her Master's in Biology.

Her transition to college demanded significant resilience, self-advocacy, and a
delicate balance, particularly as she supported her family through part-time
work. Deborah successfully navigated these challenges by maintaining strong
organizational skills and an unwavering focus on her long-term goals.

New Heights Charter School of Brockton played a crucial role in her preparation,
providing college-level coursework and fostering a culture of high expectations.
She specifically credits her former teacher, Mr. Elias,

for inspiring her to "think bigger" and believe in her own potential.

Deborah's ultimate career ambition is to become a Nurse Practitioner or
Physician Assistant, with the long-term goal of opening her own practice. Like
Geo, she was a recipient of the prestigious Dream Chasers Scholarship. This

scholarship not only alleviated financial burdens but also served as a powerful

reminder of the support she has had on her educational and professional journey.
Congratulations, Deborah, on your successful academic and professional journey. You make us all proud,

GeorlindaJean: Global Aspirations in Healthcare

Georlinda (Geo) Jean, a dedicated full-time student, is an alumna of New
Heights Charter School of Brockton, graduating in 2024. She earned her
Associate Degree in Liberal Arts Studies from Massasoit Community
College in 2024 and is currently pursuing a Bachelor’s Degree in Health
Science at Northeastern University, with an expected graduation in May

2027. Geo is steadfast in her aspiration to become a Physician Assistant.

Despite a challenging initial year, Geo's perseverance shone through as
she earned a place on the Dean’s List and was inducted into the honors
society. She attributes these achievements to her determination during
what she describes as the most demanding semesters of her college

experience.

Geo's commitment to her field is further exemplified by her recent
acceptance into Northeastern’s highly competitive Dialogue of

Civilizations study abroad program. As one of only approximately 20

students selected, she will travel to South Korea in July to immerse herself
in the country's healthcare system.

The Dream Chasers Scholarship, generously donated by an alumni member, has been instrumental in funding her study abroad experience. Geo expresses
profound gratitude for this invaluable opportunity, eager to gain global insights into healthcare while continuing to grow personally and professionally.
Congratulations, Georlinda, on your incredible academic journey, which has taken you to Northeastern University. You are an inspiration to all of your fellow
alumni!
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#: Photos from New Heights’s Last Day of School £

That's a Wrap! Happy Last Day of School, Scholars!
And just like that, the 2024-2025 school year has come to a close!




NEW HEIGHTS
CHARTER SCHOOL
BROCKTON

Open Positions:

Early College
AP of STEM
HS ELA
HS Science
MS Math

- Office Manager f;ﬂ;l

Scan the QR Code to
Apply TODAY
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Send Your Resume to:

recruitment@nhcsb.org https://bit.ly/44MoSmT

WE ALL
Visit Our Website
sit Qur We GO TO COLLEGE.
www.nhcsh.org PERIOD

THE 2025-2026
APPLICATION IS STILL
OPEN

Apply TODAY! Need Help? Call us at
508.857.5721 or email us at

enrollment@nhcsb.org.

CAN THE QR CODE TO
APPLY NOW! :

NEW HEIGHTS

CHARTER SCHOOL
BROCKTON

s B
New Heights
Unlfnrm 5ale

Important
Full Uniform is required for all students in

grades 6-10 in the 2025-2026 School Year
. 6" Grade -Burgundy Polo + Khaki Pants
. 7" Grade-Gray Polo + Khaki Pants
. 8" Grade- Navy Polo + Khaki Pants
. 9" Grade -Black Polo + Khaki Pants
.+ 10" Grade- White Polo + Khaki Pants

Where: New Heights Charter School of Brockton
Date: Saturday, August 16 & Saturday, August 23, 2025
Time: 11:00 AM-3:00 P.M.

Polo Shirt; $15.00 & Fleece: $25.00

BEAT THE
HEAT

STAY HYDRATED

Carry a water bottle and drink throughout the day —
even if you don't feel thirsty. Skip sugary or energy
drinks when it’s really hot.

ww DRESS SMART

Wear lightweight, light-colored clothes and bring
a hat or sunglasses if you'll be outside,

l TAKE IT EASY

Avoid intense physical activity during peak heat hours
{late morning to early afternoon).
If you're not feeling well, take a breakin in the shade

or indoors.
@ KNOW THE SIGNS OF HEAT
e EXHAUSTION

+ Headache or dizziness - Nausea or upset stomach
+ Heavy sweating or feeling very tired

If this happens to you or a friend, tell a staff member
or visit the nurse’s office right away.

D‘/ CHECKIN

Be sure to check the heat index before avm. recess.
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